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To: Stephen Mangum, FCOB Senior Associate Dean
From: James Fredal, CCI Sciences Subcommittee Chair
Re: General Business and Entrepreneurship Minor Semester Conversion Proposals
 
Date: March 4, 2011
 
Stephen:
The Sciences Subcommittee of the CCI met on February 21st to discuss the Fisher College of
Business semester conversion proposal for the Entrepreneurship and General Business
minors. 
 
The committee unanimously approved the Entrepreneurship minor with a couple of minor
contingencies: The semester advising sheet still refers to quarters (“Quarter Taken”), and a
number of semester course numbers need to be added (replacing X’s) and question marks
removed.  As soon as these changes have been made we will forward the proposal to the full
CCI. 
 
The General Business is being sent back for revisions.  The proposal needs one small fix on
the PACER form.  The required prerequisites seem to total 10 hours, but the PACER form
lists them as a minimum of 8 and a maximum of 11.   The course numbering will require a
more substantial revision, though: the new ASC rule states that all minors must include at
least 6 hours at the 3000 level or above, but the required courses for this minor are all at the
2000 level, meaning either that the structure of the minor be changed to include higher level
courses, or that some course numbers be changed, or that the proposal includes a waiver
request with a rationale for approval without that requirement.  
 
If I can answer any questions or be of any assistance in getting these proposals advanced,
please let me know.
Thanks
Jim F.
 

-- 
James Fredal
Assoc. Professor, English
Adviser, Speech and Debate Team
The Ohio State University
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To: Senior Associate Dean Stephen Mangum


From: James Fredal, CCI Sciences Subcommittee Chair


Re: General Business and Entrepreneurship Minor Semester Conversion Proposals


Date: March 4, 2011


Stephen:


The Sciences Subcommittee of the CCI met on February 21st to discuss the Fisher College of Business semester conversion proposal for the Entrepreneurship and General Business minors.  


The committee unanimously approved the Entrepreneurship minor with a couple of minor contingencies: The semester advising sheet still refers to quarters (“Quarter Taken”), and a number of semester course numbers need to be added (replacing X’s) and question marks removed.  As soon as these changes have been made we will forward the proposal to the full CCI.  


The General Business is being sent back for revisions.  The proposal needs one small fix on the PACER form.  The required prerequisites seem to total 10 hours, but the PACER form lists them as a minimum of 8 and a maximum of 11.   The course numbering will require a more substantial revision, though: the new ASC rule states that all minors must include at least 6 hours at the 3000 level or above, but the required courses for this minor are all at the 2000 level, meaning either that the structure of the minor be changed to include higher level courses, or that some course numbers be changed, or that the proposal includes a waiver request with a rationale for approval without that requirement.   


If I can answer any questions or be of any assistance in getting these proposals advanced, please let me know.


Thanks


Jim F.


Cc: Bernadette Vankeerbergen
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